
 

Notice 

Dear Golfers, 
 

With effect from 1st March 2015, all 

golfers MUST carry a pitch mark 

repairer.  
 

Golfers who failed to do so will be 

denied play and golfing charges will 

not be refunded. 

 

OCC Greens Committee                                                                            
12 February 2015 

 

 


